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1) Review of previous minutes and discussion as to the appropriate detail for our 

group. 
2) Discussion of next topic 

a. The balance between privacy, access and control over individual 
resources 

b. Support; How does UF work towards a comprehensive IT support for 
faculty and staff.   

c. Wireless access bandwidth, where on campus do we have problems with 
access 

d. The design of future classrooms 
e. Online Education programs: standards, faculty training, integration back 

to classrooms 
3) Today’s discussion, “The direction of UF student information system”.  

Cheri’s letter 
Dear College Faculty Chairs:   
I am looking for a faculty member in your college interested in 
attending a focus team to gather information on the legacy student 
information system.  If possible, I’d like one representative from 
each college.   The focus team will be held for one and a half hours 
either on April 16, 17 or 18.  They will set up the actual dates and 
times once they have a list of names.  Please see the request I 
received below for faculty assistance.  
  
In order to help serve campus and our students as effectively as 
possible, the Office of the Vice President for Enrollment 
Management and the Office of the CIO are engaging in a fact finding 
initiative designed to: 

·         Fully understand the University’s needs and the current capabilities 
of our legacy student information systems 

·         Develop a vision for delivering student services in the future 
·         Develop a set of guiding principles that will define any future changes and 

improvements to these systems and services 

This initiative requires broad participation from the campus 
community involved in delivering these vital student services, 
including admissions, financial aid, registrar, grade collection and 
posting, academic advising, graduate studies, bursar, 
orientation,  and other-related student services. 
  
If you have a faculty member willing to assist please send their 
name to Sue Alvers at salvers@ufl.edu by this Friday, April 12.  I am 
sorry about the short turn around time.  As always, thanks for your 
help.   
  
Regards, Cheri 
 

The current process is being directed through HR. Greg Dubios will present the process and 
the current direction of the project. 
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